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From: Commanding Officer, U.S. Naval Support Activity, Naples, Italy 

To:  Support Site Resident 

 

Subj: NOTICE OF ENTRY 

 

Ref: (a) Commanding Officer, U.S. Naval Support Activity, Naples, Italy ltr N4/479 of 1 Apr 22 

 

Encl: (1) Collection Schedule 

 

1. Per reference (a), this letter is to inform the residents of Support Site that the Environmental 

Department authorized the collection of the radon detectors that were installed in each unit in 

April 2022.  Maintenance staff will be required to enter your apartment between 18 through 20 

April even if no one is present.  A schedule of when each radon detector will be collected is 

included in enclosure (1).  A representative from Navy Housing will be present to provide 

oversight if you are unable to be home.  The maintenance staff will knock prior to entering, work 

efficiently, and clean any debris created by the work.  We expect to have results of the study 

published by the end of June. 

 

2. Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Nurse, Housing Director at DSN:  

314-629-4410, COMM:  081-811-4410 or e-mail:  michael.a.nurse2.civ@us.navy.mil. 

 

 

 

             J. W. STEWART 
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